
 

 

    

Community Development  cityofirvine.org 
  
City of Irvine, One Civic Center Plaza, P.O. Box 19575, Irvine, California 92623-9575      949-724-6000 
 

January 19, 2024 
 
State Clearinghouse for OPR (via email: state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov) 
 
Subject: Revised Notice of Exemption for Irvine Concourse Sign Program 

Modification (SCH Number 2024010503) 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Please replace the posted Notice of Exemption (NOE) for the Irvine Concourse Sign 
Program Modification (posted January 19, 2024 by Daunte Arriaga).  
 
The approval date of December 7, 2023 was incorrect as the item was approved by the 
Planning Commission at a second public hearing on January 18, 2024. Also, the date of 
the signature was incorrectly listed as 2023 instead of 2024. Both revisions are reflected 
on the revised NOE which is included as Attachment 1.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact me at 949-
724-6395 or mchao@cityofirvine.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
MELISSA CHAO 
Senior Planner 
 
 
Attachment: 
 
1. Revised NOE for Irvine Concourse Sign Program with corrected dates 

 
File: 0000890873-PSS 
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